
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
 

 

  

 
 

           OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
Headteacher: 
Mr Jonathan Hart 
Telephone: 01869 345283 
email: office.3065@fritwell.oxon.sch.uk  
 
 
 
 
 
          Monday 4th January 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with regret that, after the announcement from Boris Johnson this evening, we have to revise our intention to 
open school fully for all our pupils this week and for the foreseeable future. 
 
We will, of course, be open for Critical Worker children (those parents working on the front line in response to Covid) 
and vulnerable students.  The criteria for these categories can be found in the link below to see if you are eligible to 
request a space. 
 
Critical Worker and Vulnerable Children Criteria 
 
Please let the office know by 3.00pm tomorrow (Tuesday 5th) if you will require this provision for your child. 
 
In addition, in order to minimise the impact of the pandemic on their learning and to support our parents with home 
learning, teachers will be providing daily lessons for our children who have to stay at home.  
 
Obviously, we are so disappointed not to have all our children back in school and working together this week but, 
with the worrying picture nationally, it is obvious that the safety of our community must remain paramount at this 
time. 
 
Free school meals for those eligible will be available once we have had further guidance on how to provide them.   
 
I would like to thank my staff who have been determined to do their utmost to maintain provision for our children. 
 
As the situation changes I will, of course, communicate quickly and clearly in order to pass on information for you to 
organise family arrangements as soon as possible. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jonathan Hart 
Headteacher 

          

Fritwell Church of England  
Primary School 
East Street            
Fritwell  
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